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To : All COSs and Training Supervisors, Department of Paediatrics 
  Clinical Genetics Service 
  Child Assessment Service 
  Family Health Service 
 
From : Dr SN Wong, Honorary Secretary 
 
Date : 13 April 2004 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Re: Accreditation of Fellows as Trainers for Basic and Higher Paediatric 
Training Programmes 
 
I am writing to inform you that the College Council has adopted the following resolutions at 
its 89th Council Meeting on 16th March 2004 concerning the qualification of Trainers : 
 
1) A trainer for Basic Training Programme should be a College Fellow, and a trainer for 

Higher Training Programme should have a minimum of 3 years post-Fellowshop 
experience in an accredited training centre.  

 
2) This new rule will be implemented with immediate effect. All existing Trainers will be 

Trainers for both Basic and Higher Training Programmes. All new applicants on and 
after that meeting will be accredited first as Trainers in Basic Paediatric Training 
Programme if they had less than 3 years of post-Fellowship experience, and their 
trainer status will be updated after 3 years of post-Fellowship experience. 

 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr Wong Sik Nin 
Honorary Secretary 
 
 
c.c. Professor TF Fok, President 
 Dr CW Chan, Chairman, Accreditation Committee 
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